
Fleck industrial valves  
2750, 2850 and 2910 valves back to grey covers

Information Bulletin - November 2022 - #785

Dear customers,

Following our IB 756 sent in June, we are pleased to announce that we finally received from our supplier 
the missing grey covers needed to produce the Fleck 2750, 2850 & 2910 industrial valves. 

You will therefore temporarily receive those valves with their standard grey covers instead of black ones 
 
Why temporarily ? You might remember that due to difficulties in sourcing these grey covers over the last 
years, we decided to stop producing valves with grey covers and replace those by black covers instead. 
 
The moment of this change will be mid-2023 and is yet to be confirmed, as it is subject to stock depletion. 
From that moment, we will only produce valves with black covers.

We trust this will have a positive impact on our lead-time performances.

We will contact you again as we approach the cutoff date.

Thanks as always for choosing Pentair

Pentair marketing team Europe
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